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Food and Nutrition Services

Date: June 20, 2024

To: Phil Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services
From: Pat Schuchardt, Supervisor — Food and Nutrition Services
Re: Recommendation for Pizza Bid

On June 19, 2024 the Food and Nutrition Services Department received two bids for the
delivery of pizza to Livonia Public Schools for the 2024-2025 through 2026-2027 school
years.

The companies that submitted bids were Domino’s Pizza and Mike’s Pizza. Domino’s
has a “Smart Slice” pizza lunch program that meets all of the nutritional requirements
and all of the requirements of the bid package were met. LPS has been using Domino’s
for the last three years and they have provided excellent customer service. Mike’s Pizza
showed up a half-hour late for the bid opening, due to traffic problems, as they are
located in Waterford.

The bid submitted by Domino’s is for a cost of $8.00 per pizza, which is the same price
we have been charged for the last three years. The bid submitted by Mike’s Pizza was
$13.00 per pizza. It is my recommendation that the District partner with Domino’s for the
delivery of fresh made pizza from local Domino’s locations for the lunch program.



